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Committee: 
 

Place Services and Economic Growth Scrutiny Committee 

Date: 
 

20 October 2016 

 
ESSEX PARKING PARTNERSHIPS SCRUTINY REPORT 

 (Minute 7/September 2016) 
 

Enquiries to: 
 

Christine Sharland, Scrutiny Officer 
Christine.sharland@essex.gov.uk 

 
 
At the Committee’s last meeting on 22 September, an item had been placed on the 
agenda in anticipation of the Essex Parking Partnerships’ formal response to its 
scrutiny report around the Executive Review of the formal arrangements and 
operation on the future of the North Essex (NEPP) and South Essex (SEPP) Parking 
Partnerships.  Unfortunately the formal response was not received in time for its 
proper consideration at the meeting. 
 
A copy of the Partnerships’ formal response is now attached at the Appendix to this 
report.   
 
A full copy of the Committee’s Scrutiny Report may be found on the Essex County 
Council website  www.essex.gov.uk   From the Home Page, click on ‘Your Council’, 
then on ‘Meetings and Agendas’, then on ‘Public Documents’ followed by ‘Scrutiny 
Reports’.  Finally, select the scrutiny report ‘Future of Parking Partnerships May 
2016’ from the list reports that have been published. 
 
Invitations to attend this meeting have been sent to Councillor Eddie Johnson, 
County Council Cabinet Member for Highways and Transport; and Councillors 
Robert Mitchell and Ron Pratt, Joint Committee Chairmen for the NEPP and SEPP 
respectively. 
 
 

Action required by the Committee: 
 
To note the Essex Parking Partnerships’ response to the Committee’s 
Scrutiny Report, and take the opportunity to seek an update on what 
progress has been made towards the future formal arrangements and 
operation of the two parking bodies. 
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